
H.E.R.O. (Hamburg En-
hanced Recreation  Organi-
zation) was granted the 
honor and privilege of bring-
ing the Vietnam Memorial 
Moving Wall to the commu-
nity for the second time.  
For the second time, our   
Labor Management Fund was the Primary     
Sponsor assisting their endeavors. 

The Moving Wall is a half-size replica of the Washington, DC Vietnam Veteran’s Memorial that tours the 
country.   
 
“IN HONOR OF THE MEN AND WOMEN OF THE ARMED FORCES OF THE UNITED STATED WHO 
SERVED IN THE VIETNAM WAR.  THE NAMES OF THOSE WHO GAVE THEIR LIVES AND OF 
THOSE WHO REMAIN MISSING ARE INSCRIBED IN THE ORDER THEY WERE TAKEN FROM US.”  
The effort to host the Moving Wall is a collaborative one involving H.E.R.O., Veteran’s Organizations from 
throughout the area, local businesses, organizations such as ours, and community volunteers.   

 
The Moving Wall or (The Wall that Heals) came to Bennett Park 
in Livingston County on August 29- September 2, 2014 with the 
help of the Labor Management Fund.  On Veterans Day 1996, the 
Vietnam Veterans Memorial Fund unveiled a half-scale replica of 
the Vietnam Veterans Memorial in Washington, D.C. designed to 
travel to communities throughout the United States.  Bringing the 
Wall home to communities’ throughout our country allows the 
souls enshrined on the Memorial to exist once more among family 
and friends in the peace and comfort of familiar surroundings.  It 
is approximately 250 feet in length, and like the original Memorial 
is erected in a chevron-shape, 
and the names are listed by 
day of casualty.   

 
This time the PMC rented golf 
carts and had individuals to take 
PMC  members and their fami-
lies around the event. 

 
Pictured right is John  

Howley, the father of Nancy 
Cummins, Hutzel Plumbing, with 

“Bob Hope” at the event.  
 
 


